Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Uxbridge Historical Commission April 21, 2015

Meeting opened by Chairman Fancis J. Cove at 3:10 PM. Present Roy Henry, Bill Albin, Faye McCloskey, Shirley Maynard, Peter Emrick, Francis Cove and Mary Dolan.

Correction by William Albin to minutes of March 17, 2015 a meeting was held on Januatry 20, 2015. (Secretary absent.)

Meeting opened with discussion of the Scenic Road article on the Town Meeting warrant to be voted upon May 12, 2015. Uxbridge already has a Scenic Road By-law and citizens would like to add Chockalog Road and Laurel Street to the list. After discussion support for the article was expressed by members and Francis asked for someone to speak at Town Meeting on behalf of the article. Peter Emrich agreed to do so.

Fire Chief William Kessler addressed the Commission regarding support of the new Fire Station also on the Town Warrant to be voted upon May 12, 2005. To date the Fire Station Committee has been working with schematic designs whereas Town Meeting will allow them to proceed with the project., Chief Kessler is aware of ojections to the present plans and has expessed his willingness to work with both the Uxbridge Disdtrict and Uxbridge His.torical Commissions..

Next Meeting May 19, 2015.

Motion to adjourn made by William Albin at 4:45 PM and seconded by Roy Henry.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Dolan Secretary.